
 

 

 

 

  

What a busy final week! I am so proud of all of the children for their two 
performances of our Christmas Play. 

Tuesday the real Father Christmas came for an unexpected visit! 
Wednesday we had Christmas Dinner and Thursday was our Christmas 
party. We enjoyed games of musical chairs, musical statues, the corner 
game and pin the carrot on Olaf.  

I will be sending out individual targets on Evidence me of things to work on 
at home over Christmas and into the beginning of next term.  

Our rearranged Journal Share will be on Wednesday 15th January from 
2.45pm. This will be combined with another literacy meeting for parents. I 
hope to see lots of you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 
 

 
Ways to support at home 
 
See evidence Me for personalised ways to support at 
home over the Christmas Holidays. 
 

Have a wonderful Christmas, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 

6/1/25 INSET day 
15/1/25 Journal Share and Literacy meeting 


